












Narrative Notes for EPA regarding Lead Mapping 

 

Graham High School 

7800 W US HWY 36 

SAINT PARIS, OH 43072 

 

Graham High School was built originally in 1957. Since original construction the building has gone 

through many renovations. The latest renovation was in 2010 where all internal supply plumbing was 

replaced with copper piping and compression fittings on the domestic cold and hot water.  All fixtures in 

the building were also replaced between 2008 and 2010 during the renovation. Therefore all fixtures will 

fall under the lead standards outlined for those date ranges.  The only lines that were not replaced are 

the water supply lines from our two wells. Those lines are plastic.  

 

I have attached drawings of the building identifying the domestic cold and hot lines in the building. Also 

attached is a map with the supply lines from the wells denoted. Finally I have attached our lead testing 

schedule as defined by our water operator.  

 

Please advise if there are any updates or changes needed to these submissions.  

 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Don Burley 

Director of Operations 

Graham Local Schools 

burleyd@grahamlocalschools.org 
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